
“Sunday Afternoon 
Delight” 

Phase 3-5 Round Dance 
 

with 
 

Kay & Bob “Ski’s” Kurczewski 
 

Welcoming 

Ruth Howell & John Farquhar 
 

to the Texas Rio Grande Valley 
 

 

Sunday, 5 January 2014 at 2:00 PM 
 

Pharr South Rec Hall 
   1402 S. Cage Blvd 
    Pharr 
 

Let’s all extend a warm welcome to John & Ruth to the Texas Rio 

Grande Valley.  They will be conducting “Ski’s” Round Dance 

Program here in the Pharr Area while Kay is recovering from her 

surgery.  Let us all welcome this new addition to the Valley to  

show our gratitude and appreciation to them, for filling in for Kay, 

on such short notice.   



 

If you would like more information on this Special Dance please 

contact the Ski’s at: 

956.781.8453  or  956.460.7520  
 


